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Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I am in favor of Medicaid Expansion. There are many people who will still be without insurance even 
after the affordable care act is in place. Expansion of Medicaid will assist in providing more people with 
necessary insurance and promote healthier living.

Sincerely,

Valerie Sommer

Yorktown, VA 
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